
From: Mike Gordon [ ]  
Sent: Wednesday, 11 October 2017 9:19 p.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Subject: Endodontic Specialists 

 
Marie 
 
On behalf of the Endodontic specialists of NZ I would like to thank you and the DCNZ for your 
excellent reporting and the reduction in fees as a result of your control on the budget as described in 
your consultation document: Consultation on 2018/19 budget, APC fees and disciplinary levies, and 
other fees 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mike Gordon 
Chairman of the NZ Endodontic Specialists of NZ 

 




